
FEDERAL. RESERVE BANK OF DALLAS
FISCAL AGENT OF THE UNITED STATES

Dallas, Texas, September 13,1945

To All Issuing Agents of United States Savings Bonds 
in the Eleventh Federal Reserve District:

In this bank’s letter of August 18, 1945, there was quoted a statement 
from Secretary of the Treasury Vinson in which he stressed the importance 
of the continuance of the payroll savings program in industrial plants and 
business establishments. The Treasury Department proposes distribution 
before the end of this month of a poster entitled “Keep Up Your Payroll 
Savings” to encourage employees to continue their allotment authorizations. 
A copy of the poster will be furnished you when received. In the meantime, 
it will be appreciated if you will use the enclosed poster for display purposes.

If you operate a payroll savings plan, it would, no doubt, be more effec­
tive if you would add a personal message.

Additional copies of the poster will be furnished upon request, and if 
you issue bonds for other employers operating payroll savings plans, we 
shall be glad to furnish copies for their use.

Yours very truly,

R. R. GILBERT
President
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